
Appendix 1 
 

Consultation Meeting 6th June 2011 
 
 
 

The meeting was attended by:  
 
Hazel Grant    (Adult Operations Manager) 
 
Peter Smith    (Enablement Manager) 
 
Elizabeth Bird  (Transport Manager) 
 
 
 
Nineteen clients or family representatives were present and asked a variety of 
questions and offered comments. 
 

➢ How far was the new centre in relation to Billingham? 
➢ One carer felt it was a long way to transport her sick mother? 
➢ One client felt it would be beneficial if they could see the new centre 

beforehand? 
➢ How many clients would the new centre be able to take? 
➢ Have the clients been fully consulted about the move and were they happy 

with this? 
➢  Because the building is unfit for purpose was Health & Safety an issue 

behind the move? 
➢ Would the transport need to be earlier?   
➢ Were there chiropodist facilities at Halcyon? 
➢ Query regarding the manager and cook transferring to Halcyon? 
➢ Clients who make their own way in felt that it would be to expensive to 

continue this if the move took place? 
➢ What kind of activities are there? 
➢ Can we play Bingo? 
➢ It sounds very good 
➢ The service is more important than the building 
➢ Will the staff lose their jobs? 
➢ Is this only about finances? 
 


